
PROPOSAL for FUTURE REFERENDUM FOR YUKON
In case you are not aware, it is my understanding that following training by 
the Yukon Citizens Assembly on Electoral Reform, Yukon voters are to vote 
in a referendum between the Ranked- Ballot system and the First-Past -the-
Post system.  NEITHER OF THESE TWO SYSTEMS HAVE 
PROPORTIONALITY FOR INCLUSIVENESS.  I am confident that most 
voters will prefer discussing any concerns or suggestions that they may 
have with someone their vote elected.  With the PRP2 system, all voters 
can almost be assured of that.

WHAT CAN YOU DO FOR MORE TRULY REPRESENTATIVE 
DEMOCRACY AND COLLABORATIVE GOVERNANCE? 
REQUEST YUKON’S GOVERNMENT AND YOUR MLA TO ESTABLISH A 
PREFERENTIAL BALLOT FOR YOUR CHOICE OF ELECTORAL SYSTEM 
BETWEEN:

1. RANKED BALLOT
2. PREFERENTIAL RIDINGS WITH SECOND-CHOICE VOTE
3. FIRST PAST THE POST

At this time, it is my understanding that following public education, a 
referendum is planned for a choice between only RANKED BALLOT and 
our present FIRST-PAST-THE-POST.  Neither of these two systems have 
proportional representation.
For future generations and ourselves, will you please discuss this with a 
friend and express concern to the Yukon Government and your own MLA?

For contact information, go to Yukon Government Info:  867 667 5811.
    


